
 

 

 

 

 

18th March 2019  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

Our class visit to the Yorkshire Museum of Farming is fast approaching, and I 

wanted to give you some more information about the day itself.   

 

On the 2nd April 2019, the coach will leave school at 9am prompt. Due to time 

constraints we will not be able to hold the coach for children who are running 

late, so please make sure that you allow sufficient time to arrive at school early. 

We will be returning to school at the slightly later time of approximately 4pm. 

 

As we are off-site it is important that your child is prepared for the visit and 

comes to school in appropriate outdoor clothing and footwear, you may wish to 

send your child with a waterproof coat and wellington boots. The children will 

have the opportunity to dress up in Stone Age themed clothing at the venue.  

 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch in a disposable plastic bag. Please 

also ensure that your child has plenty to drink throughout the day (no glass 

bottles.) If your child requires a packed lunch from school please inform the 

office by Monday 25th March at the latest.  

 

If your child has any medical conditions, can you please complete a medical form 

(available from the office).  If your child suffers from travel sickness can you 

please give your child a tablet before they arrive at school, which should cover 

them for the return journey also.  

 

The cost of the trip including coach travel is £25.66, and we rely on your 

financial support in order to make the visit viable.  If you are experiencing 

difficulties paying, please speak to either Mrs Grist or the school office.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Butler 

 

 


